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Questions / Answers #1 
Posted: March 2, 2017 @ 4:45 p.m. 

 
Question 1: 
 

The RFP states: "the district will be installing UPS's into each MDF and IDF closet" 
(pg. 3). Does this mean that the Contractor is just providing the equipment to the 
district, and no install or programming is involved? 
 
RESPONSE: 
 
No, installation by the vendor is part of this RFP and should be entered into the 
appropriate place within Appendix B (Bid Sheet). The statement in question is directly 
related to what we (District) want done.  
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